California Energy Commission

DOCKETED

. N . 13-ATTCP-01
From: Rick MclIntosh [mailto:RickM@newageelectric.com]
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 12:13 PM TN 73654
To: Commins, Tav@Energy
Cc: Rick Mclntosh AUG 18 2014

Subject: New Age Electric for Lighting Control Certification
Dear Mr. Commins:

It has been brought to our attention that two programs have submitted applications to the CEC for
approval to become Lighting Controls ATTCPs. We are looking forward to this much needed certification
for workers to be able to provide the level of energy efficiency that is much needed in this State. We
understand one program is objecting to an alternative program for numerous reasons outlined in the
comment letters submitted on your website. We encourage you to consider the applications of both
programs equally and to adopt standards of fairness and competition for each application.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact me at rickm@newageelectric.com with
any questions.

Sincerely,

Best Regards,

Rick MclIntosh

Sr. Project Manager/Estimator
Cell: 408-674-6010, Office: x201
EM: rickm@newageelectric.com
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